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American Legion Post 394 
6206 Lake Ave 

PO Box 158 
Williamson, NY 14589 

(315) 589-3851 
 
 

 
The December 8, 2022 meeting was called to order by Commander Jerry 
Slater at 7:11 pm, with 15 members present. 
 
Minutes 
Dave Madison moved to accept the November 10, 2022 minutes, seconded by 
Shawn Contant.  Motion carried. 
 
Finance – John Pilc 
Dave Madison motioned to accept the finance report, seconded by Dennis 
McCarthy.  Motion carried. 
 
Dave Madison motioned to accept the Bell Jar report, seconded by Dennis 
McCarthy.  Motion carried. 
 
Committee Reports 
 

Membership – John Pilc 
153 members have paid their dues.  Reminder notices will go out after the first 
of the year.  The post is at 73%. 
 
Fellowship Room – John Pilc 
Prices have been increased to cover rising costs.  Games are going well.  
Don Fernaays has started a Euchre group that plays Thursdays from 1:00 to 
4:00 pm. 
 
ALR – Dave Ares 
The next food box delivery will be December 17th.  There was a tremendous 
amount of help for the Thanksgiving boxes.  They’re still working on the 
school to service recognition.  Blue Star Mothers want to be involved. 
 
Boys State/Scholarship – Dave Madison 
Waiting to be contacted by one scholarship recipient so they can receive their 
payment.  
 
Post Property – Dave Madison 
The griddles in the kitchen need to be cleaned. 
 
Cemetery – Dave Madison 
The flags at Sunnyside Cemetery have been taken down for the winter. 
 
Colorguard/Firing Squad – Dave Madison 
There was a good turnout for Gilbert Cormier’s funeral service. 

       COMMANDER 
Jerry Slater Jr. 

 

FIRST-VICE 

John Pilc 
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SECOND-VICE 
George C. Russell 
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ADJUTANT 
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Americanism – No report. 

 

Service Officer – Nate Cianciola 

No report. 

 
Sick Call – Dave Madison 
Tony Curatolo and Steve Herbert are in the hospital.  There are five members who will be getting 

fruit baskets. 

 

Boy Scouts – John Pilc 

The two Williamson troops probably won’t be combining.  There will be an Eagle Scout Court of 

Honor for Dylan Begy of Troop 125 on Friday, December 9th. 

 

Post Activities – John Pilc 

The profit from the pig roast was $410.00.  There will be a Post Christmas Party on Saturday, 

December 10th. 

 

Unfinished Business 

In the past, the Post has made a $100 donation to a charity of choice of the speaker from the 

Veterans Day dinner.  Brian Manktelow requested it be a charity that helps Veterans with suicide 

prevention and PTSD.  Dennis McCarthy made a motion to make the donation, seconded by 

Nate Cianciola.  Motion carried. 

 

New Business 

There was a discussion on installing lighting for the new sign in front of the Post.  Dave Madison 

made a motion to purchase a solar light, seconded by George Russell.  Motion carried.  Nate 

Cianciola will install it. 

 

Legion Drawing – Dave Ares won $21.00. 

 

Next Meeting – January 12, 2023. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:44 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please take moment to remember our shut ins: 

Walter Yantch, 5748 Walworth Road, Ontario NY 14519 

John Becker, 2617 Route 88 N, Newark, NY 14513 
Tony Curatolo, 6244 Willow Dr., Williamson, NY 14589 
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Auxiliary 

On December 8, 2022 we held our monthly meeting.  8 members were present.  Cur-

rently we have 43 paid members, our goal is 68, so we are at 63%.  Keep sending in 

those renewals and let us know if you know of anyone who would like to join. 

Thank you to everyone who helped with Veteran’s Night Dinner and the Children’s 

Christmas Party.  Post Commander Jerry Slater presented the Auxiliary with a Certificate 

of Appreciation from the Legion for the work done on the Children’s Christmas party. 

We had 26 children attend and they had a wonderful time. 

We made our first donation of coats, that we received from our Coat Drive.  They were 

taken to Catholic Charities in Wolcott, NY.  If anyone still has a new or gently used coat 

to donate you can still do so. 

Our next meeting will be January 12, 2023.   

Have a wonderful Christmas and see you next year. 

 

For God and Country 

Sherryl Madison, President 

Williamson Unit 394 American Legion Auxiliary  
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Sons of  the American Legion  

Williamson Squadron 394  

Minutes of  the Meeting held December 8, 2022 

 

Meeting call to order 7:17 PM 

 

5 members in attendance - 

1.  Gregory Palis 

2.  Paul Scheuerlein 

3.  Brian Thiel 

4.  Bill McKinstry 

5.  Stephen Hyde 

 

Old Business - 

Letter sent to Vincent Buonanno to state his case - Has not responded 

NY 104 Cleanup in Spring 2023 - have received materials and vests. 

Last SAL Breakfast 58 Adults, 3 Children - Net $45 - due to restock fees 

Thanksgiving Basket Donation to Riders - $500 

 

Bill Pinkerton - SAL all set with state permits and equipment for cleanup 

of Route 104 to tentatively take place in Spring - May 2023 Weather per-

mitting 

 

Any New Business - 

SAL Breakfast December 18th - 8 am - 11 am 

 

"New Fryer"  Discussion about replacing Deep Fryer - 550- 650 

Take out oldest flat top 

Repipe gas & add a new shut off valve 

Looking to split costs with Legion to upgrade Kitchen  

Need to talk with John Pilc - He will present to Legion next meeting 

Note - SAL can do the installation 

 

Looking and doing research into New Bar Stools? 

 

   Meeting Adjourned - 8:18 PM 2nd by Brian Thiel 

 

Minutes taken by Greg Palis 
 

 

 

Commander 
Paul Schauerlain 

315-944-0913 

1st Vice 
Greg Palis 

585-626-6134 
greg.palis@gmail.com 

2nd Vice  
vacant 
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Bill McKinstry 
315-573-3217 

Sgt-at-Arms 
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Adjutant 
Don Flick 
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Donald.Flick@gmaiLcom 

 

 

PO Box 180  
Williamson, NY 14589 


